JALAN SIWALANKERTO 121 - 131, SURABAYA 60236 TELP :(031)8439040, 8494830, 8494831 FAX :(031)8436418 E-MAIL : info@petra.ac.id

Homepage Internet: http://www.petra.ac.id/

Ref: 1832/UKP/2022

Re: Congratulations 30th Anniversary of Josai International University

September 26, 2022

Kenji Sugibayashi, Ph.D **President** Josai International University

Dear President Sugibayashi,

Warmest Greetings from Petra Christian University (PCU), Surabaya!

It is our pleasure to participate in the wonderful occasion of commemorating the 30th year anniversary of Josai International University. On behalf of everyone at PCU, I would like to extend our sincere gratitude for the invitation to send a congratulatory message. Along with this letter, please accept our warm wishes:

Congratulations! 30-year of dedication and milestone Josai International University

Josai International University (JIU) has been a distinguished partner of PCU in enhancing the excellent character building through learning. Along these years, the partnership with JIU has nourished fruitful collaborations through various academic programs.

A decade ago, in 2012, the initiated founding of Asia Summer Program (ASP) remarked the milestone of our partnership. It continues with more strategic schemes on PCU students' participation in ASP, internship, and further study program at JIU. PCU cherishes these growing initiatives. Looking forward to creating innovative future collaborations between our institutions in academic and research field as well as community improvement.

On this occasion, I would also extend our congratulations for the establishment of Tokyo Koicho Campus. May the presence of this new campus strengthen the excellent learning process in JIU and share wider community outreach services.

Congratulations to your commitment and achievement for the past three decades. Our sincere wishes for your next 30-year journey to share further notable impacts nationally and globally.

Best regards,

wantoro Hardjito

Rector